DRAFT POSITION
STATEMENT -
WORKFORCE

ACCOMMODATION
FACILITIES AYAILABLE FOR
PUBLIC COMMENT

Motice s hereby piven that the Town of
Port Hedland (Town) has prepared the
above-mentioned Position Staterment.

The Position Statement has been prepared to
provide a rationale for the Town's policy position
in relation to the approval and management of
workforce accommodation fadlities. i seeks to
assist users of the planning system in understanding
the land uwse and planning considerations for
workforce accommodation fadlities,

The Position Statemment is available to view at the
Town's Administration Office located at the Ciic
Centre on McGregor Street, Port Hedland and will
be open for review during office hours up to and
incuding close of business on 4 March 2020. Any
gueries can be directed to Development Senvices
on 9158 5300.

The Postion Statement can also be wiewed
on the Town of Port Hedland website at:

and-environment/planning/ public-consultation.aspx

Submissions on the Position Statement may be
lodged in writing addressed to Development
Services, Town of Port Hedland, PO Box
4, Port Hedland WA 6711 or via email
eplanning@porthedlandwagovau.  Submissions
should be lodpged with the Town on or before the
close of business on 4 March |

2020.
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